
Scoil Fhionáin

Nuachtlitir Mhí na 
Samhna- November 

Seo cuid de na boscaí don Shoebox 
Appeal- Go raibh maith agaibh uilig.

Go raibh maith agaibh as bhur 
vótaí sa toghchán le gairid. 
Thank you for voting in the 
recent election.  Parents’ 
nominees to the Board of 
Management are Helena Bn. 
Mhic Giolla Chomhaill and 
Christopher Smyth. 

We take this opportunity to 
thank all those on our outgoing 
board for their commitment and
confidentiality.

Cruinniú na 
dTuismitheoirí/gCaomhnóirí 
agus Múinteoirí/ 
Parent/Guardian & Teacher 

Meetings are on Thursday.

As usual, children go home at 
12:30 that day and meetings 
begin at 1pm, continuing on 
through the evening. There will 
be no school lunch that day. You 
can talk to your child’s 
teacher(s) at any time during the
year by making an appointment.

An Ghaeilge:

This month’s questions:

Ar thug? Ar chaill?

Tá na múinteoirí agus Cúntóirí 
ag tabhairt amach ticéidí do 
phaistí atá ag caint i nGaeilge 
sa chlós. Teachers and SNAs 
are giving out tickets to 
children who are speaking Irish
in the yard. At the end of the 
month there is a party for those
who have gained 3 tickets.

Thanks to 
Carmel who is 
working with 
some of our 

senior classes on this 
worthwhile project. See Verbal 
Arts Centre for more info.

An Nollaig/Christmas Shows:

Friday 6th December 1pm: 
Recital for those attending 
after-school lessons with Eva or
Aileen. All welcome.

Friday 13th December  1pm: 
Naíonáin agus Rang 1 &2- Ceol 
agus Dráma- Music and Drama

Wednesday 18th December 6pm-
Ranganna 3,4, 5 agus 6- Music ,
Dance and Drama



Paistí ag foghlaim scileanna códála ar 
scoil/Children learning Coding Skills at 
school

This month we are focusing on 
Fire Safety and Online 
Behaviour as part of our Social,
Personal and Health Education.

It is good practice for 
parents/guardians to check 
their child’s browser history
and online accounts.

 Remember you are 
responsible for your 

child’s online behaviour. 
The age for using 
Snapchat, Facebook, 
Whatsapp and Instagram
is now 16.   That means if
your child creates an 
account using a fake age, 
the filters are set as 
appropriate for that age. 
So if they use your age 
for example, the content 
available may be aimed 
at 18+.  
Parents/Guardians need 
to ensure
their
children
are
allowed to 
enjoy a safe   childhood.

Go raibh maith agaibh 
achán duine a chuidigh 
linn leis an Park Run 
roimh Oíche Shamhna. 
Thanks to all who helped 
out on our Hallowe’en 
Park Run.

Naíonáin Bheaga/Mhóra 
enjoying their new books 
recently. This was paid 
for from our DEIS funds.

Three classes have visited 
Glenveagh and three classes 
have enjoyed visits from Nature
Northwest expert Aengus 
Kennedy. This is paid for with 
DEIS  also.



***RANGANNA CÓCAIREACHTA-
COOKERY CLASSES for Parents/Guardians 
are on Week 2. 

One or two places available. Lessons are 
being provided free of charge to our 
school. Men welcome !***


